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 We support HB 2183. 
 

 Updates the disease list in accordance with OSHA and the CDC. 
o Also the updates to Ryan White law. 

 

 Formalizes the process for disease notification.  
o Promotes a better communication process between agencies. 
o Streamlines a process for more rapid testing of source subjects. 

 

 Will assist in cost saving efforts for agencies to either not test or to not begin treatment unless        
necessary.  

 

 Discussion 
o Educational offerings. 
o Past incidents in relation to proposed HB 2183. 

  
  
  
  
 
 
  
  
  

Captain Curt Shreckengaust 
EMS Operations and Credentialing 
Lenexa Fire Department 

 


